
 Cedaredge Elementary School
Distance Learning Express 

Apri l  24, 2020 
 
 
 

 

	

Important Distance Learning Information: 
• The returning of completed packets and the 

passing out of all K-5 packets will now take 
place on Fridays at CES from 8:00 a.m. to 
1:00 p.m. and at the Cory Store from 11:00 a.m. 
to 1:00 p.m. 

• All packets at CES will be picked up and 
dropped off in our front entrance loop. 

• If it works better for you to return your child’s 
completed packet electronically using your 
phone or device, please do! 

 

The Weekly Expressions: 
Ø Please let us know if and how we can be helping 

to support your family! We are all in this 
together, and we want to help if we can! 

Ø You can reach folks in our office during the 
following days/hours each week: Monday 
through Thursday from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 
and Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

	

The vision of Cedaredge Elementary School is 
to inspire students to embrace their learning, 

explore and broaden their passions, and realize 
their full potential to become well-rounded 

citizens in a global community. 
	

Distance Learning through CES – April 24th  
We have some major updates to share with families: 

• Our School District has cancelled in-person 
schooling for the remainder of this year. We will 
continue with our Distance Learning model. 

• We will continue to create packets, with Friday, 
May 8th being the final week for families to 
pickup the week of May 11th – 15th packets. 

• All students who have turned in all their work by 
Friday, May 15th will be done with this academic 
school year. If students are missing work at that 
time, teachers will work with students and 
families the week of May 18th – 22nd to have all 
missing work turned in by May 22nd. No work 
will be accepted after May 22nd. 

Please contact Mr. Renfrow through his email – 
daniel.renfrow@deltaschools.com - or through his Google 
voice number – 970.812.3018 – if you have any 
questions or concerns. 
 

New Information about the Cory Store 
Pickup/DropOff 

Thank you to our families who pickup and drop off at the 
Cory Store. We will contiue to have the same system 
where families will stay in their vehicle when picking up 
and dropping off packets as well as grabbing lunches. 
Thank you for your help and understanding.  

Some Final Information to Share 
• We hope to announce plans soon regarding if we 

are able to continue with our previous policy of 
allowing parents to request teachers as well as 
information about when families can gather their 
child’s belongings. Please stay tuned! 

• There will be 75 Food Bank of the Rockies 
food bags available each Friday. We hope you 
come early if you can benefit from them. 

• Just a reminder that participation in our 
distance learning is required. We do expect 
participation and we, in turn, will provide 
feedback to students.  
 


